
Events Department Quarterly Report 
 
Events Department 
 
Early in the Quarter we announced the resignation of Djamel Kherbi, as Team Lead for 
events. Djamel has given his time and knowledge to the project and in as much as it was 
difficult to see him go, we are grateful for the service he has given the project.  
 
Following Djamel’s resignation, we have built a new events team, with good representation 
from almost all the continents. The team is now in full action with a team lead and assistant 
team lead. 
 
JoomlaDay USA a virtual event will be held in April 23th-24th 2021. The organizers made a 
request for $300, OSM as part of the sponsors of event were have been awarded with a 
bronze sponsorship, which gives us access to a booth where we can run our presentations, 
play videos or answer questions.   
 
CMS Africa and Google have partnered for an event dubbed Developers for Africa. This is 
also a virtual event that will bring together Developers in Africa who can contribute to the 
CMSs core. Starting with the first meetup on April 15th-16th 2012, participation is across all 
the major CMSs and we are happy that the President of OSM has agreed to speak. 
 
Joomla User Groups 
Contacting of JUG organizers going on. 
JUG official logo made available for organizers to use. 
 
Events Team 
Shirielle Williams elected as the new team lead for the events while Philip Walton as her 
assistant.  
 
For Q2 the Events Team plan is to:  

1. Access for TL and ATL to the appropriate systems 
2. Review current processes in place for event review and approval 
3. Review any option items (e.g. the email exchange received a few days ago with 

trademark) 
4. Create requirements, user stories, wireframes for the updated Events page (team 

effort) to discuss with the Webmaster Team. This will address the backend technology 
as well. 

5. Work with JUG Team Lead to create and execute a JUG outreach plan 
 
 
Pizza Bugs and Fun 
 
Nothing much to report from pbf. 
 


